
Match v Worcestershire at Edgbaston Golf Club 23rd May 2013 
 
Our opening match of the 2013 season was at Edgbaston Golf Club against local rivals Worcestershire. 
 
This year a trophy was presented by the Worcestershire IPP Reg Patrick who started proceedings with a 
wiFy and enthusiasGc speech. This set the tone for the whole day as the golfers set off to do baFle on a 
day of four seasons-dark clouds, sunshine, hail, warm/cold. 
 
Worcester were well on top but the Warwick tail wagged and the result (almost inevitably) finished 4-4, 
so no trophy could be claimed. 
 
Edgbaston was a quite brilliant venue in every respect, a fine golf course, excellent cuisine and friendly 
efficient staff, a terrific start to the season. 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 


